
JUNE 2018 

   KITSAP COUNTY 4-H 

• June 6th - 4-H Council Meeting 

• June 24th to June 28th - 4-H Over 

Night Summer Camp 

• June 29th to July 1st - 4-H Teen    

Summit  

• July  9th to 13th - 4-H Day Camp 

• August 4th – Super Saturday at    
Fairgrounds  

• August  22nd to 26th  - Kitsap County 

Fair and Stampede  

• Nov. 2-4 – NW/SW Teen Rally  

 
 

June 24th - June 28th       

Enroll for camp at:  
wa.4honline.com 

 

More information available at: 
https://extension.wsu.edu/

kitsap/youth/camp-2/ 
 

Save the Date! 
The NW/SW Teen Rally is  

November 2nd-4th at Camp    

Seymour in Gig Harbor!  

 

Registration   

information will 

be out  soon!  

 

4-H Summer Day Camp 
  

Come explore the great        
outdoors while having fun    
and learning about nature! 

 

July 9th - 13th   
9am - 2pm 

Camp Fee: $45 
Location: 

 Silver Ridge Elem. 
 

For registration information 

email Sheila.jernigan@wsu.edu 



What Is Your Club Up To? 

Tell us what you and/or your club  

are doing! We want to know!   

Please fill out this sheet and answer a 

few questions, we will include your 

club/youth in the upcoming          

newsletters and/or the                        

Facebook page!  
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1qxw0o-

LMoFZUJs2Vht1zHUdSvWLtPA4-/view?usp=sharing 

Council Grants 

 Council has received a gracious donation 

from the Petersen Estate and as a whole we 

have    decided that Council will be offering 

Club Grants. Council will give $1,000 per 

year, $200 per Club for the next 10 years.   

Email Kitsap.county4h@wsu.edu for                 

applications! 

Washington 4-H                       
 International  Exchange  

 

We have 1 more young boy looking for a 

host family in Kitsap County! The host family 

commitment for 2018 is July 22 - August 17. 

No special activities are required or   

expected  during the homestay, just a real 

Washington family experience for all! 
 

Below is the list of Delegates: 

http://extension.wsu.edu/4h/youth/global-4-h/

international-exchanges/  

Please pay close attention to Allergies 

Free Materials!  

4-H volunteers and educators can      
receive $25 worth of free materials 

(with free shipping) from the WA State 
Dairy Council every year! They have a 

wide variety of nutrition related       
materials, including My Plate, Think 

Your Drink, etc.  

More Information: 
https://nutrition.eatsmart.org 



4-H In Our Community 

Dusty Boots Petting Zoo  
The Dusty Boots Livestock Club went out to help celebrate the Grand Opening of 

Tractor Supply in Silverdale! They brought their animals to greet the public.  This 

was so exciting community patrons went home and came back with their own    

animals! Tractor Supply is a huge supporter of 4-H, so thank you Dusty Boots for 

going out and representing 4-H while helping them kick 

off their Grand Opening!   

Armed Forces Day Parade 

The Parade on May 19th was a huge success.  Thank you Corrina Coan for organizing 

our 4-H group!  All of our awesome volunteers looked great sporting their 4-H and 

patriotic attire! 4-H members and families did a great job handling their animals 

along the parade route!  It was great to see you all out there supporting and          

honoring the men and women who serve our country!  



 

Have You Ordered Your Fruit Yet? 
 

Click here to order:  
https://www.4hfruit.com/  

 

Deadline for Cherries and Apricots:  
June 15th  

 

Deadline for Peaches, Nectarines and pears:  
August 15th 

 

The first pick up date will be early July! There are 

three pick up locations, Port Orchard, Silverdale, 

and Poulsbo. We need 4 to 6 adults to be on call to 

help distribute the fruit at each location. We will 

also need 6 to 8 Intermediate and/or Senior youth 

to help as well. If you can be on call or your club 

would like to volunteer, please email Heidi Brandt 

at Brandt5family@comcast.net.   

 
Contact Us! 

Joy Lile 
Regional 4-H Specialist  

360-337-7157 Ext. #6266  
joy.lile@wsu.edu 

 
Lis Nilsson 

4-H Program Coordinator  
360-337-7157 Ext. #6270  

elisabeth.nilsson@wsu.edu    

 
Sheila Jernigan 

Military Coordinator 
360-337-7157 Ext. #6268  
sheila.jernigan@wsu.edu 

 
Emily Castro 

Office Assistant 
360-337-7157 Ext. #6268  
ecastro@co.kitsap.wa.us  

 
General 4-H Email: 

kitsap.county4h@wsu.edu                       

                           
Find us online:                                   

http: extension.wsu.edu/4H/  

 
Find us on Facebook: 

Kitsap County 4-H    

 
Kitsap County 4-H Extension 

345 6th Street, Suite550               
Bremerton WA, 98337  

(360) 337-7157  

 
Newsletter Submissions:  

Please email information you 
would like included in the  

4-H newsletter by the  
20th of the month to:  

ecastro@co.kitsap.wa.us  

WSU Extension programs and employment are 

available to all without discrimination. Evidence 

on noncompliance may be reported through

your local WSU Extension Office. 

More Information 


